
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS 
 

MARINE SAFETY BULLETIN 
  
Volume XXIII, Issue: 003                                                                       TIME:  1200                                                               DATE:  10JAN2023 

 

CANCELLATION OF MSIB VOL XXII, ISSUE 070 
 

 
1. This Marine Safety Information Bulletin (MSIB) supersedes MSIB Volume XXII, Issue 070. 

 

2. The COTP New Orleans has cancelled all requirements contained in MSIB Volume XXII, Issue 070. 

 

3. For further information, contact the following:  

 
Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center:  (504) 365-2200 

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Waterways Management: (504) 365-2280 

Coast Guard MSU Baton Rouge Waterways Management: (225) 298-5400 x230 

Vessel Traffic Service Lower Mississippi River: (504) 365-2230, VHF FM Ch. 05A, 12, 67 
 

 

 

                                                                      
 

CAPTAIN KELLY K. DENNING 
Captain of the Port, New Orleans 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For a current list of MSIBs within the COTP New Orleans Zone visit https://homeport.uscg.mil/nola, and look under “Safety and Security” 

 

https://homeport.uscg.mil/nola

